
 
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
CABINET 
 
15 FEBRUARY 2007 

 
Reference from the Meeting of the Special Children and Young People Scrutiny 
Sub-Committee meeting held on 9 January 2007: Final Report of the Challenge 
Panel on School Nursing 
 

1. The Sub-Committee received a report of the Director of People, Performance and 
Policy, alongside a verbal report of the Chairman of the Review Group, on the findings 
of the challenge panel on School Nursing. 

 
2. The Chairman of the Panel thanked those involved in the challenge panel, in 

particular the Scrutiny officer and officers from the Primary Care Trust and North West 
London Hospitals Trust. The Chairman also emphasised the need for Scrutiny 
Members to put pressure on the decision makers to ensure that the necessary 
funding would be made available. 

 
RESOLVED:  That (1) the final report of the challenge panel on school nursing be 
noted; 

  
(2) the findings and recommendations of the challenge panel, as set out in the report, 
be endorsed; 

  
(3) the report be forwarded to Cabinet for noting at its meeting on 15 February 
2007; 

 
(4) the report be forwarded to the Health and Social Care Integration Board for noting.  

 
 

[REASON: To influence the discussions around the future provision of school 
nursing in the borough.] 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 

 
Background Papers:  Minutes of the Special Children and Young People Scrutiny 
Sub-Committee on 9 January 2007 and the Report of the Director of People, 
Performance and Policy: Final Report of the Challenge Panel on School Nursing 

 
Contact:   
Zoe Crane 
Democratic Services 
tel: 020 8424 1883 
e-mail: zoe.crane@harrow.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 


